What is a Supplementary Planning Document?
Supplementary Planning Documents (SPDs) are non-statutory planning documents prepared by the Council in consultation with the local community. These documents are intended to provide additional information to assist with the interpretation and implementation of policies set out within statutory development plan documents. 
SPDs will be taken into account as a material consideration when the Council makes its decision on the many planning applications that are submitted. The weight given to Trafford’s SPDs is considerable, as they are prepared in consultation with the public, revised and then approved for development management purposes by the Council.
